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AP/AC-2027/2024                                    04/11/2024 

To 
The General Secretary 
Roller Skating Federation of India 

New Delhi 

Subject: Expression of interest to host the 21st Asian Roller Skating 
Championship 2027 by Andhra Pradesh Roller Skating Association at  

Visakhapatnam 

Dear Sir, 

 The Andhra Pradesh Roller Skating Association  expresses its interest in 

hosting the 21st Asian Roller-Skating Championship 2027 at the vibrant and well-
equipped city of Visakhapatnam. 

     Visakhapatnam, often celebrated as one of the most picturesque coastal 

cities in India, boasts of outstanding infrastructure tailored for large-scale sporting 
events. The city is equipped with state-of-the-art skating facilities and 

comprehensive logistics and Hotels  to accommodate both participants and 
spectators from across Asia. Furthermore, the presence of an International Airport 

with regular flights to many cities in Asia, enhances the city's accessibility, making 
it a convenient destination for international athletes and delegates. 

 Given its rich culture, warm hospitality, support of the public and 

authorities, sporting excellence, Visakhapatnam is the ideal location to showcase 
the spirit of roller skating and strengthen camaraderie among Asian nations. Our 

association, along with the support of the Government of Andhra Pradesh, local 
authorities and stakeholders, is committed to ensuring a memorable and 

seamlessly executed championship that upholds the standards of the Roller 
Skating Federation of India. 

 We request the Federation to accept our proposal to host this championship. 
We look forward to the possibility of hosting this prestigious event and reinforcing 

India’s standing in the global skating community. 

Thanking you, 

Warm regards, 

 

 

P. Thomasaiah 

General Secretary 

Andhra Pradesh Roller Skating Association 


